
S. Lake Tahoe warm room to
open Dec. 24
The Tahoe Coalition for the Homeless will open the warm room
on  Christmas  Eve  at  7pm  at  the  Lake  Tahoe  Community
Presbyterian  Church  in  South  Lake  Tahoe.

The Presbyterian Church is partnering with the Tahoe Coalition
for the Homeless to provide a safe and warm place for homeless
individuals Christmas week.

From Jan. 1-April 1, the warm room is expected to operate at
was Unity Church. That property is owned by the city of South
Lake Tahoe. The lease is still being negotiated.
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